BOARD MEETING UPDATE

TO:

ALL RESIDENTS

FROM:

CVI

DATE:

September 17, 2018
Several items came up at the Board Meeting on September 4, 2018 that the Directors want to communicate to you.

Parking Policy: The Board of Directors has discussed the parking situation at the Pines. The Board has taken in account the input from the residents of the community and will continue open discuss of this policy at future Board meetings. 
Balcony Railings:  The Board of Directors has contracted with Structural Solutions to get proposals for balcony repairs and railing replacements. This firm is an Architectural Engineering, Connection Engineering, as well as Erection Analysis.  By providing these facets of structural engineering, SSI engineers plan to acquire a comprehensive understanding and the foresight to better apply structural design. This project will include repairs and railing replacements for all units within the community. The Board of Directors will be providing more information to the entire community as the proposals are received and reviewed. 
Loitering Complaints:  The Association has received complaints regarding individuals who have 

been witnessed “hanging out”, smoking, loitering and littering in the stairwells, hallways around

the building and in the parking lot area.  The police can only be as good as we are with providing

them with specific information of suspicious activities as they are happening.  So please, please, as

the police say, “SEE SOMETHING SAY SOMETHING.”  All calls are confidential.

In Case of Emergency or to Report a Crime in Progress Call:
911

For all Non-Emergencies Call: 301-352-1200
District II, Police Station: 301-390-2100
Homeowner Emergency Contact Information:  In order for the association to contact you in case

of an emergency on the property, it is very important that we have current contact information for

all homeowners/tenants on file.  The on-site service coordinator has found many numbers on file

are no longer a working number.  You can e-mail Gloria at pinesonecondominiums@verizon.net 

your preferred contact number in the event of an emergency. You may also fill out the attached

Emergency Contact Form and drop it off at the Pines One Onsite office or fax to 301-596-2082.

Next Board Meeting: October 17, 2018 at on-site office at 7:00 p.m.  

A copy is also available for your review at the on-site office M-F, 12 p.m.-4:30 p.m.

This information is also available on the Pines One website: www.pines1.com
